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 TOWN OF MERIDIAN HILLS
SPECIAL BUDGET MEETING MINUTES

SEPTEMBER 8, 2004, 6PM
MONON COFFEE SHOP
920 WESTFIELD BLVD.

 
Present:      Terry O’Brien
            Kay Ivcevich
            Abbe Hohmann
 
The Special Town Council Budget Meeting of the Town of Meridian Hills, Indiana, commenced at
6pm, at the Monon Coffee Shop, 920 Westfield Blvd.
 
The following issues were discussed as they related to the 2005 Town Budget:
 

1.      Salary increase for the four elected positions
2.      Additional stipend for the office of president
3.      Appropriations for a salary for Deputy Clerk Treasurer
4.      How much salary for Deputy Clerk Treasurer, if appropriations are

approved.
 
 
After much discussion, the Town Council elected to establish an independent ad hoc committee to
review all of the above issues, and to consider a recommendation made by the committee for future
action.
 
Regarding the 2005 Town Budget, the Town Council did not vote in favor of a salary increase for the
four elected positions, the additional stipend for the office of president, or for appropriations for the
Deputy Clerk Treasurer salary.  The meeting adjourned at 8:00pm.
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted,
 
Terry O'Brien
President
Town of Meridian Hills


